
May is Motorcycle Safety Awareness Month 

 
May is Motorcycle Safety Awareness Month in Canada. 

Here’s what the Motorcyclists Confederation of Canada(MCC) had to say: “May is 
Motorcycle Safety Awareness Month in Canada. MCC encourages motorcyclists to ride 
safely, and we remind all road users to watch out for motorcyclists as peak riding season 
begins. Motorcycles are primary transportation for many people. Safe Riding Everyone! 
Motorcycle Safety is Everyone’s Responsibility.“ 

At CoreySafe Society we remain resolute and dedicated in pushing the frontiers of safe 
motor riding awareness across BC and Canada. We stand with Motorcyclists Confederation 
of Canada to remind everyone to keep an eye out for bikes.  Visit CoreySafe.com to avail 
yourself of videos, materials, and information on safe motor riding and road sharing in 
British Columbia. 

The CoreySafe Society every May does a Motorcycle awareness campaign to help bring 
awareness to motorcycles and the safety to on-road and off-road driving. The Society has 
reached over 11,500 school youths across BC as at the end of 2020. We thank all our 
partners and sponsors, including the RCMP, in making this possible. 

https://canadamotoguide.com/2021/05/03/may-is-motorcycle-safety-awareness-month/
http://www.coreysafe.com/

